
 

   
 

 
 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Mossy Lea Road,  

Wrightington,  

Lancashire,  

WN6 9RE 

 

 

Dear all at St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, 

 

A huge thank you from everyone at Nugent!   

 

Thank you so much for your generous donation to our Good Shepherd Appeal! 

We are so grateful for your support and your fundraising efforts. We hope you 

all had a great time fundraising during lent and celebrating at our Good 

Shepherd Mass at St Mary’s Church. Thank you for participating in the Mass by 

reading the bidding prayers – you really helped to make the Mass extra special! 

Your generous donation provides us with vital funds which will help us to 

continue our work of caring, educating, protecting and inspiring children, adults 

and families across Merseyside who are vulnerable and at risk. 

We help children to feel safe, secure and nurtured, whilst creating new forever 

families and working tirelessly to build strong, resilient communities.  

We have been providing care, support and education for children, adults and 

families across Merseyside for over 140 years. We are a voice for the voiceless 

and our services come to the aid of those who are vulnerable and at-risk. Your 

support will help us to carry on with our work for many more years.   

 

Once again, thank you to everyone at St Joseph’s for your incredible generosity. 

You are a valued member of the Nugent family. 

 

With all our gratitude,  

Nugent’s Fundraising Team 

 


